
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes 
Wednesday, February 19, 2014 

6:30 PM 
 
 
Meeting was called to order at 8:10 AM. 
 
Present:  Landon DeWitt, Dan MacDonald, and John DeWitt 
 
The Selectmen approved the minutes of Monday, February 10, 2014.   (3-0) 
 
The Selectmen worked on the budget items for the annual Town  
Meeting Warrant.   
 
The Selectmen discussed the Solid Waste Recycling Program; in particular  
going to the pay-per-bag system.  They decided to post on FaceBook in  
order to get opinions and feedback about possibly going to the pay-per-bag  
system.   
 
The next Selectmen's meeting is scheduled for Monday, February 24, 2014,  
at 6:30 PM. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:40 AM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
John DeWitt, Third Selectman 
 
 
__________________ ____________________  ____________________ 
 
 


